
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 31 July 2017 8:07 AM 
To: Jon.Lovell@ashurst.com; Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com; Simon.Miller@afap.org.au; phil@aerialag.com.au 
Subject: RE: AM2014/253 - Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
The Australian Industry Group agrees that item 9 of the ‘revised summary of submissions – technical 
and drafting’ (dated 14 February 2017) remains outstanding and we note Qantas’ proposed course 
of action in relation to it.  
 
To our knowledge, no other issue identified in the aforementioned summary document is 
outstanding.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
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